
 2671 Straus Drive 

Stoughton, Wi 53589 

Town of Pleasant Springs 

Dane County, Wis.  

 

To whom it may concern: 

On behalf of David and Tammie Smithback, owners of said property, we 
would like to raze the existing residence and rebuild a new home.  With 
the idea of building the new home, we would like to move the structure 
150’ North of the current site.  Reasons for doing so are as follows. 

1.  We would like to move the house to the flat spot on top of the 
hill, vs. the sidehill that it is currently located on now.  The topo 
will show the new location is flat. 

2. The existing driveway and current gravel drive terminates at the 
proposed location and that is where current parking takes place.   

3. In the process of this demolition and rebuild, the new septic 
system will be to the North and West of the existing home and 
this will allow for a gravity system without the system being a 
substantial distance from the home.  

4. The current well is North of the existing home so we will be “Leap 
Frogging” over the well.  
 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Chris Miller,   representative.  
10-28-22 

 










